
 
 

  Brian Taylor, 28/6/2023 

 
Summary/Minutes of EGC Committee Meeting, 14 June 2023. 

 
Present: Angela Glatston, Brian Taylor, Hélène Etienne, Reno Harboe- 
Sorensen, Vincent Regis. 
Excused: Garry Gould, Peter Behrmann. Stephen Durrant. 
 
1. Membership. 
 A major concern for the EGC is the generally falling, year-on-year 
membership numbers particularly among working age ESA and contractor staff. 
The committee discussed various ways to incentivise new members e.g. by 
subsidising lessons with a golf professional in the first year at nearby courses etc. 
 It had been announced that a repeat of ‘Teams Day’ (or similar) had been 
announced for 8 September in ESTEC. The EGC should take advantage of that 
and while members of the committee will be responsible for the organization, we 
will need club members of working age (not to many ‘grey beards’) to provide 
their expertise as they did for Teams Day last year, so be ready to volunteer! 
 
2. Website. 
 Unfortunately we were not able to revamp the website as intended last year 
and the committee decided the existing website was outdated if not ‘not fit for 
purpose’. Bear with us as we find a solution. If members have any ideas as to 
what they would like to see on the website, please feel free to send an email to 
info@egcgolf.nl  
 
3. Competitions. 
 Some events in the near future have been cancelled and some moved to 
other dates. Please check Proware. 
 
 
 
  
 


